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Ken-Ton FamilyCare and Mercy Comprehensive Care Center  
Welcome New Pediatricians  

 

Catholic Health is pleased to welcome pediatricians Charlie Tan Cheng, MD; Neelam Agarwal, 

MD; and Andrea Setlik, MD; to its medical staff. Dr. Cheng will see patients at the Ken-Ton FamilyCare 

located at 2625 Delaware Avenue in Buffalo. Drs. Agarwal and Setlik have joined the Mercy Comprehen-

sive Care Center (MCCC) at 397 Louisiana Street in Buffalo. 

Certified in Neonatal Resuscitation and Pediatric Advanced Life Support, Dr. Cheng 

received his medical degree from the University of Santo Tomas in the Philippines and 

completed his residency at Columbia University in New York City. In addition to routine 

checkups for children of all ages, he treats a wide array of pediatric conditions including 

asthma, pneumonia, acute sinusitis, pharyngitis, UTI, Otitis media, ADHD, and skin 

disorders. “I believe in not only treating common illnesses, but also advocating for 

children to become the best version of themselves,” said Dr. Cheng. “I work closely 

with families to address pediatric health concerns to achieve the best possible outcomes.”  

A board certified pediatrician and member of the American Academy of Pediatrics, 

Dr. Agarwal comes to MCCC with more than a decade of experience in outpatient 

pediatrics. She earned her medical degree from the Lady Hardinge Medical College in 

New Delhi and completed her pediatric residency at Maulana Azad Medical College 

in New Delhi. She completed additional pediatric residencies at Newark Beth Israel 

Medical Center in Newark, New Jersey; and Crozer Chester Medical Center in Upland, 

Pennsylvania. “I believe kids are precious and it is a privilege to engage with them and 

assist in their well-being,” said Dr. Agarwal.  

Board certified in Pediatrics, Dr. Setlik received her medical degree and completed 

her pediatric residency at the University of Texas Health Science Center in San 

Antonio. “I enjoy caring for all children, including those with special needs. Working 

closely with parents helps address a wide variety of needs, including well visits, 

developmental concerns, and acute and chronic health and behavior concerns,” said 

Dr. Setlik. “By working together we can provide the most comprehensive care and 

achieve the best possible outcomes.”  

Pediatric appointments can be made by calling Ken-Ton FamilyCare at 716-447-6450 or the Mercy 

Comprehensive Care Center at 716-847-6610. 
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